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Newsletter

Important Dates 

November
Tues 1 - Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Wed 2  Sports Academy Trials 

Mon 7 - Alpha Show Prep - Year 6

Mon 14 - 16 Outdoor Ed Girls Camp 

Thurs 17 - Colour Explosion Fundraising Ends

Mon 21 - Wed 23 Outdoor Ed Boys Camp

Thurs 24 - Year 7 2023 Information Night 

Fri 25 - Prep - Year 2 Mini Athletics Day

Mon 28 - Wed 30 - Year 9 Camp

School Update

Staff Car Park

Our school Staff Car park is for staff

 parking only. 

If you require a parking permit for 

emergencies please contact the office 

staff.

Message from the Principal

Dear parents and carers,

As you may be aware, the new Victorian Government Schools Agreement came into effect on the 25th of 
July this year. Within the agreement, it stipulates that a one-hour reduction in face-to-face teaching is to 
take place in 2023 with a further half hour reduction in 2024. 
To accommodate these changes, the College has reviewed the daily timetable and as such, the following 
will commence at the beginning of 2023:
• All students across both sub-schools will begin the school day at 9am. 
• Primary and secondary students will have a 10-minute homeroom with their classroom/home-
room teacher each morning.
• There will still be five periods per day that will each run for 58 minutes.
• Recess and lunch will run for 34 and 36 minutes, respectively.
• The school day will conclude at 3.10pm.

Please note that under this arrangement, students will continue to receive 300 minutes of daily instruc-
tion. If you have any questions about the above, please do not hesitate to contact the College.
The Creative Minds festival, held on Tuesday 18th was a huge success. There was an impressive commu-
nity turnout and plenty of staff present to support the event. It was wonderful to see bands perform live 
in front of an audience after hours of rehearsal. The carefully curated artwork was presented in a gallery 
where visitors could vote on their favourite pieces. Additionally, there was plenty of food available on the 
night, prepared and served by our students. A big thank you to Bec Geddes, Tam Brown, Eric Stock, Matt 
DiNardo, Natalie Hill and Lynda Plant for the huge amount of time and planning that they put into the 
event.

This term also saw the commencement of the Timbarra Running Club. Every Wednesday morning, staff, 
students and parents/ carers are welcome to run or walk around the oval. On wet days, running club will 
move to the stadium. So far, we have had a good turnout but as always, we welcome more people to join.
Next week, Melbourne Cup will take place on Tuesday 1st November. As it is a public holiday, staff and 
students will not be required to attend school. The school will operate as usual on Monday 31st October. 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,

Cassandra
Acting Principal

28th October 2022
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OSHC Updates

OSHC Phone Number: 9 705 7400 

OSHC Hours: Before: 7am – 9am           After: 3pm – 6:30pm
                         Vacation Care Hours: 7am – 6pm      Curriculum Day: 7am – 6pm

*If our phone is unattended, please leave your booking or cancellation on the answering machine.
NOTE: We will only call you back if we are unable to take your child due to ratios, otherwise if you do not hear from us, everything is fine.

INVOICES

The next OSHC Invoice will be sent via Email to you on; 
Tuesday, 1st November 2022 – Please remember that Fees are due the week you receive your Invoice.
As our ‘Payment of Fees Policy’ states;
A child’s position will be suspended if payment has not been received within three weeks of receiving their invoice. The suspended place will be 
re-activated once the invoice has been paid in full.

Please make sure you are checking your Emails. Also, if you have not received an invoice, please first check your ‘Junk Mail’ box. If it is not there, 
please contact us to make sure we have the correct Email address for you.
You can check all your details on your ‘Parent Portal’ at any time. 
To check your Invoices, update any personal details and make sure we have the correct information at all times, this is the site you will need;
Parent Portal site: https://www.smartcentral.net/v2/home 
Username: is your Email
Password: is your Mobile Number

JANUARY 2023 VACATION CARE – IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ

The Vacation Care Program will go out on; Monday, 28th November 2022.                                      
 You will have 2 weeks to book in and then after that there can be no more bookings or cancellations.
Vacation Care will start back on; Monday, 9th January 2023 

POLICIES UP FOR REVIEW IN OCTOBER
Technology Policy, Safe Storage of Hazardous Chemicals Policy, Responsible Persons Policy, Student and Volunteer Policy.

NOTE: All Policies are available at the OSHC Service for parents to view and add input before the end of the review month.

EVENT THEMES FOR NOVEMBER
3rd – Outdoor Classroom Day
8th – 11th – Re-Cycling Week - (Theme: ‘Waste isn’t waste until it’s waste’)
11th – Remembrance Day
14th – 18th – Food Safety Week (Theme: ‘Raw & Risky’)
24th – National Fairy Bread Day
30th – Last Day of Spring

*IF ANY OSHC FAMILIES WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE OR CONTRIBUTE TO ANY OF THESE DAYS, PLEASE SPEAK TO AN EDUCATOR AT THE OSHC 
PROGRAM

Lisa, Elisabeth, Ashlee, Hailey & Isla - (OSHC Staff) 

Timbarra Fundraising Group
Second Hand  Uniform Stall

Our second hand uniform shop is open fortnightly at 2.30pm-
3.10pm in the Learning Common. 

Tuesday 8th November
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